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18th March 2021 

Merewether Street Wharf – seawall repair works  
 
Dear Honeysuckle Resident, 
 
On behalf of Hunter and Central Coast Development Corporation, Sea Marine & Diving Services 

(SMADS) would like to advise you of upcoming seawall repair works at Merewether Street Wharf. 

The repairs to the seawall are scheduled to commence on the 22nd of March and continue until 

approximately the 30th of June.   

Work to be carried out includes cleaning, testing and plate repairs to the steel sheet pile seawall. 

Works will be carried out by commercial divers via water, meaning there will be no disruption to the 
Honeysuckle promenade.  

The works area is within the red arrows marked on the image below:  

 

Proposed hours of work: 

7.00am – 4.30pm Monday to Friday 

If you have any enquiries in relation to the work or in the event of any emergency, please contact 

SMADS on 0400 886 077 or info@smads.com.au  

Kind regards, 

 

Dave Cussen     Dustin Besse 

Company Director                                        Company Director/Project Manager 

                                                         

Crown Plaza 


